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What Hoteliers Should Know When Employing Minors
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Hospitality Practice Group Chair Andria Ryan was quoted in the Hotel News Now article “What

Hoteliers Should Know When Employing Minors.” This article discusses the legal requirements and

risks of employing minors.

“The U.S. Equal Employment Opportunity Commission has said the hospitality industry has a

particular problem with harassment as it hires vulnerable people, such as immigrants and foreign

workers as well as young people,” explained Adria. “The laws in place governing the employment of

minors require employers to protect their younger employees and if an employer doesn’t prevent

harassment, the employer must act immediately to rectify it” she explained.

To read the full article, visit Hotel News Now.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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